
CUMNOR HOUSE SCHOOL

As the boys come to the end of their first week back after the 

long summer holiday it is pleasing to see how quickly they slip 

back into school routines. I have enjoyed meeting and greeting 

the boys in the mornings, and have challenged them to be smart 

and wear their uniforms with pride.  I have also been impressed 

with the polite way many respond to my greetings. I intend to 

be on duty here three mornings each week. I will also spend a 

morning at one of the nurseries each week on rotation. 

With the Paralympics now in full swing in Rio de Janeiro, it has 

given us the opportunity to remind the boys of the amazing 

determination and character shown by all competitors. By 

applying themselves in the same way I am sure that Cumnor 

House boys can have a successful and also enjoyable year. 

There will be many opportunities for the boys to take part in a range of activities both in 

and outside the classroom over the coming months. Please remember to check the school 

calendar for details of upcoming events. I look forward to seeing many of you at the parent 

information evenings over the next few weeks.

Floyd Steadman

Headmaster

WELCOME BACK TO A NEW SCHOOL YEAR!
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Welcome to Year 1 Boys who join us 

at Pampisford Road
We are delighted to have the Year 1 boys join the ‘Big School’. The boys are enjoying being 

part of the main school; keen to enter their classes, full of excitement, smiles and enthusiasm 

to see what awaits their curiosity. The boys have also made new Year 2 friends and are 

enjoying playing with them during playtimes. They have settled in well and are engrossed in 

all the activities of the busy day. The boys were extremely excited today as they have already 

learnt quite a few words in French taught by Madame Siva. We do hope that all the Year 1 

boys have a very happy year.

Mrs Kelly

Assembly Snack time

Fresh from Swimming Play time

Please be reminded to name all items of 

school uniform using the labels available 

from Hewitts or with a permanent laundry 

marker to avoid adding to our growing 

mountain of un-named belongings.

With many thanks.

LOST PROPERTY!

FUN!
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Mr Barnett 
Year 6 Form Tutor 

Teaching PE, History 
and Geography

Miss Lloyd

Head of English
Mrs Whiskey 

Science Teacher

Mrs Mitchell

Year 3 Form Tutor

Mrs Figueira

Year 3 Form Tutor 

Mr Dwyer

Year 5 Form Tutor 
Teaching PE, History 

and Geography

Miss Poole 

Teaching Music

Mr  Jackson 

Gap Year Student 

A WARM WELCOME TO OUR NEW TEACHERS

Mr Simpson 
Estates Manager
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EVENTS  FOR WEEK BEGINNING 12 SEPTEMBER 2016

Monday 
12 September

Tuesday
13 September

Wednesday
14 September

Thursday
15 September

Friday
16 September

After School Clubs 

Start and 

Instrumental 
Lesson begin

Year 6 (13+),  

Year 7 & Year 8 
Parent Information 

Evening 

7.00 p.m.

U9 A Hawthorns 

Football Festival

1.30 p.m.

U10 A - E v 
Dulwich College (A)

2.30 p.m.

U11 A - E v 

Shrewsbury 
House (A)

2.30 p.m.

Year 7 trip to Paris 

Parent information 
evening 

7.00 p.m.

1st XI, 3rd IX 

& 5th IX 

v Danes Hill (A)
1.30 p.m. 

2nd IX & 4th IX 

v Danes Hill (H)
1.30 p.m.

Year 1 & 2 
Parent Information 

Evening 
7.00 p.m.

Year 6 (11+)
Group Meeting 

7.00 p.m.

U9 A, C, D & F v 

Hornsby House (H)

2.00 p.m.

Year 3
Parent Information 

Evening  
7.00 p.m.

U8 A - F v 

Shrewsbury 

House (H)
2.30 p.m.

MEETING OLD FRIENDS AND NEW!


